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Bepublic of the Vilippines

Depariment of Educanion

Region 111
SCHOOLS DI\’IEIDN OF BULACAN

July 14, 2023

To:  Dr. Rico Paulo G. Tolentino
Principal I, Masagana High School, Pandi;

Dr. Khristian S. Liwanag
Principal 11, Virgen Delas Flores H igh School, Baliwag;

Mr. Ricardo C. Benis Jr.
Principal II, North Hills Village High School, Norzagaray;

Ms. Michelle B. Balatbat
Principal 1, Lambakin Elementary School, Marilao South

In connection with your participation in the inaugural batch of the Three-Year
Intensive Training Program with International Certification for School Principals
focusing on contextual problem solving, instructional leadership, & stakeholder
engagement sponsored by Security Bank Foundation, Inc. in partnership with Ateneo
De Manila University, The HEAD Foundation, & University of Nottingham, you are
requested to attend a meeting on July 21, 2023, 11:00 am at the Schools Division
Office. This aims to discuss some salient concerns prior to Your attendance to the
said training.

Expenses needed in this activity shall be charged against any school funds
subject to the usual accounting, auditing rules and regulations,

This letter shall serve as the travel authority of all participants.

Usual cooperation of all concerned is highly appreciated.
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